MAAA NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2021

, NEXT MEETING: OCTOBER 17, 2021 — 1:30 PM
CIOCIARO SOCIAL CLUB
144 BRIDGE STREET, NEWTON, MA

John Denver’s song best describes the September meeting: “It's

Good to be Back Home Again”

Although attendance was light, (football game) those who came
enjoyed the return to Newton, the play-along and the open mic
session and had fun.

The October meeting will feature our usual play-along session
and our guest artist, Cory Pesaturo.

As we all know, Cory will entertain and dazzle us with his unique
styles and technique.



Included with the cover email is a flyer for the Accordion concert
taking place December 5, 2021. To preview the event, the RUK
Orchestra will perform a “practice concert” for the MAAA at the
November meeting. This does not excuse you from attending the
actual concert! We would love to have a good turnout so be sure
to come for a great afternoon of music and fun!

President Carmen would like to encourage and invite all members
to think about doing a duet, trio, or group performance at our open
mic sessions. This would certainly add variety and fun to these
sessions. It can be the MAAA’s version of “Everybody’s Got
Talent” so pick a song, find a partner(s), share the lead sheets and
give it a go!

Also included with email is an article about accordion repair we are
sure you will find interesting.

Unfortunately due covid restrictions, the NE Digital Accordion
Orchestra will not be performing in Chatham for their New Year’s
celebration. Only outdoor performances are being allowed.
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HOPE TO SEE YOU ON THE 17"




